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Save the Date: 5th Annual Vision Zero Fleet Safety Forum 
 

By: Keith Kerman 
 
On November 28, 2018, DCAS will host the 5th Annual Vision Zero Fleet Safety Forum at 
Queens Theatre in Flushing Meadows Corona Park. Each year, we bring together private and 
public fleets, fleet technology providers, and safety advocates to share and advance best 
practices. The event is a half day with lunch and free to all. Please see the details below for 
more information.  
 
We also want to recognize our new class of driver trainers who will be supporting DCAS 
Fleet's Vision Zero efforts. On May 29, 2018, DCAS Fleet hosted a train the trainer session for 
Vision Zero Safe Driving instructors that added 12 instructors to our citywide training 
program. The trainers were from DEP, Parks, HRA, ACS, NYCHA, and DCAS and join 
existing instructors from DSNY and NYPD. There are now 88 instructors Citywide, and over 
47,000 people have been trained in safe driving. This program is a model for other fleets and 
organizations. In FY18 alone, DCAS and its partner fleet agencies trained over 10,000 staff.   
 
Thanks to everyone for your support of the training initiative and look forward to seeing you in 
the park to discuss safety on November 28.   

 



 

 

Click here to download the Fleet Safety Forum flier and spread the news!  
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0013cF8a9pUXMEmwqOJl7oTGIYhC6qewoqtHMX1eYGehVH73TuSKngSJynu4dhWwWxP7rgIm4iBacgxJlL8d1GShtDyOJt5Z_SZXQlWu0e5hmppL4ElO5GtmvZWIu3JgcUtljiASJT_xGIE9dkp-szbXctMESHH5Eny7Lo8UMxHWj7Hz1FHVMad7qI50KNQ6ZruKEk5xcPJvFE9_W9ZgqpZrP09Bmdg2L_4SHT8UTGl61M=&c=19HdGqm04dc_Z6JoackNX3IG3Md4u2Im1wmNb2zT46a01143trUQGw==&ch=6lPouHuQwFO_sUETbPbTWn1IEqpqxtOLsbhIz6Ya-J2AgPWBAjvi7g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0013cF8a9pUXMEmwqOJl7oTGIYhC6qewoqtHMX1eYGehVH73TuSKngSJynu4dhWwWxP7rgIm4iBacgxJlL8d1GShtDyOJt5Z_SZXQlWu0e5hmppL4ElO5GtmvZWIu3JgcUtljiASJT_xGIE9dkp-szbXctMESHH5Eny7Lo8UMxHWj7Hz1FHVMad7qI50KNQ6ZruKEk5xcPJvFE9_W9ZgqpZrP09Bmdg2L_4SHT8UTGl61M=&c=19HdGqm04dc_Z6JoackNX3IG3Md4u2Im1wmNb2zT46a01143trUQGw==&ch=6lPouHuQwFO_sUETbPbTWn1IEqpqxtOLsbhIz6Ya-J2AgPWBAjvi7g==


 

 

Congratulations to all of the new Vision Zero Fleet Safe Driving Instructors! 
 

 

 

  

// CONNECT WITH DCAS TO FOLLOW NYC FLEET // 
 

Facebook | Twitter | Instagram  

Visit us on the web at nyc.gov/DCAS  
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